From: Jose Llanos <Jose.Llanos@cityofchicago.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 11:03 AM

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Robert Bank <Robert.Bank@cityofchicago.org>; Ramsey Haynes
<Ramsey.Haynes@cityofchicago.org>; Matthew Babich <Matthew.Babich@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: RE: Gift From Vendor

Hi Rich,

The vendor’s name that sent the box of chocolates was Leavitt Communications. Two boxes of
chocolates and I’'m guessing the value would be $20-530 each box, they’re not a big box. | will place the
box of chocolates to the main area where everyone in the 804 building could have access to it.

Thank you,

Jose Llanos
Sr. Telecommunications Specialist - IT & Telecommunications
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